

Newsletter

19th April 2024



Welcome

Welcome back to school after the Easter break! This week Year 4 had a wonderful visit to the Lion King in London and to the Natural History Museum. Year 2 explored Shuttleworth and this morning Year 1 went to Croxton Farm. It's been a week of adventures and fun!

Diary Dates



April

Mon 22nd - Wed 24th Yr 3 Burwell Trip

Tues 23rd Yr 5 Maths Competition (at St Anne's for the selected team)

Fri 26th PTA Crazy Hair Day Fri 26th Yr 5 Trip to Cambridge

May

Wed 8th Yr 3 Cadbury's Trip

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team

Year 4 Trip to Lion King

Year 4 enjoyed a truly fantastic trip to London on Wednesday! We were lucky enough to visit the Natural History Museum, Buckingham Palace and the Lyceum Theatre to see the Lion King! The children explored many different exhibits, including the dinosaur room, the earthquake room and the much anticipated whale room as well as tried to spot the King through the windows before enjoying some sweets and a musical/theatrical masterpiece! The children were so well behaved and we all had a wonderful time! Thank you to all the adults who helped us on the trip!



Arriving at School

Children should not be arriving at school before 08.30 when the gates open unless they are attending an early morning club.

Could parents please ensure their children are not arriving at school before this time.

Summer Fete

The PTA Summer Fete will be held on Friday 28th June from 3.15pm - 5.30pm. The PTA will be starting to gather donations towards prizes with our Crazy Hair Day on Friday 26th April. Please send your child in with their hair done however they wish, and with a donation towards the Fete.

If you would like to be involved in the fete please contact the PTA on jeavonswoodpta@gmail.com

Donation requests are as follows:

Pre-School & Reception:

Art/craft/stationery supplies (crayons, pavement chalk, craft items, notebooks, pencils etc)

Year 1: Games (board games etc)

Year 2: Exercise/outdoor fun (hula hoops, yoyos, skipping ropes etc)

Year 3: Accessories and trinkets* (soaps, jewellery, hair accessories)

Year 4: Soft toys

Year 5 & 6: Wrapped chocolate and sweets (no nuts please!)

ALL YEARS:

- Golden Ticket prizes (vouchers, experiences, new items or unwanted gifts)
- Dressing up outfits (any style, any size)
- Popular toys (Pokemon, Barbie, Sylvanians, Lego/Meccano, Star Wars, Trolls etc)

Safeguarding



We will be posting regular safeguarding information here.

This week our Safeguarding Spotlight is on supporting your child with marriage and civil partnership minimum age act.

Please follow the link to learn more: www.gov.uk/government/news/imple mentation-of-the-marriage-and-civil-partnership-minimum-age-act-2022

If you would like further support please contact Mrs. Hubbard.

Netball Win

Well done to our year 6 netballers who competed in the South Cambs B Team Netball Finals at Northstowe Secondary School yesterday. They did extremely well. They finished on a high beating Bassingbourn 3-1 with Abhilash scoring all 3 goals.

